
 

Jet Class Newsletter 

7.10.16 – Term 1 

What have we been learning? 

Jet class loved their trip to @Bristol on Thursday. We learnt lots of interesting facts about space in 

our ‘Destination Space’ workshop. We had to carry out lots of different tasks to help Tim Peake, 

including constructing our own rockets to fly, investigating gravity and exploring materials and 

their uses. 

 Take a look at how much fun we had! 

                         

                                      

What’s happening next week? 

Next week we are going to be letter writing 

about our trip to @Bristol; hopefully we will 

remember all the exciting things we did. 

We will be constructing out moon buggies using 

various tools to saw, cut and join materials. 

 

We will continue to develop our addition skills, 

adding two digit numbers and one and two digit 

numbers and tens. 

Reminders 

Thank you for your support with your child’s 

home learning, please continue to support them 

weekly with the learning we send home. 

The children will be tested on their spellings on 

Friday 7th October due to the @Bristol trip so 

new spellings will come home on Monday 10th 

October. 

Open afternoon– Friday 14th October @ 2.45 



 

 


